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STATEMENT OF COMMISSIONER BRENDAN CARR
On Being Renominated By The President To Serve a Second Term On The FCC

WASHINGTON, January 9, 2018—I want to thank President Trump for renominating me to a 
second term as a Commissioner of the FCC.  Serving on the Commission is a tremendous honor and 
privilege, and I am proud of the work we have already accomplished.  If reconfirmed, I look forward to 
many more years of working with my colleagues at the FCC on policies that will create jobs, spur 
investment, and grow the economy for the benefit of all Americans.
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This is an unofficial announcement of Commission action.  Release of the full text of a Commission order constitutes official 
action.  See MCI v. FCC, 515 F.2d 385 (D.C. Cir. 1974).


